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This summer I came up with a new idea for the Show Team to promote patriotism and honor our country.  

We started by working diligently with the horses to desensitize them to the American flag. We then purchased  

flag holders that could be held by a rider’s foot. Next, we practiced cantering around the ring with the flags  

flying high and the National Anthem playing.   

 

We have now performed this tribute three times. The first time was at our Adventure program performance 

 at the Davidson property, the second was at a youth show at the Norwich Chenango County Fair and a third 

 time at the Walton Delaware County fair.  

 

I’m excited about this new endeavor for the Show Team. With the loss of our 13 members of the military in  

Afghanistan, it brings to the forefront the cost of freedom and with this display of honor we can all be  

reminded of that cost. 

 

All are welcome to come to our next National Anthem display during the October 11th horse show at  

Davidsons around 10 am. We are also looking forward to next spring and the possibility that we may be  

able to participate in a Memorial Day parade with this riding display.  

 

We had three Adventure Programs take place this summer at the Davidson property, two for girls and one  

for boys. Each one was filled with the maximum number of participants and we are thankful that the teens  

and leaders had good experiences. 

 

Please pray for our programs and ministries that will be taking place during the school year. YFC is hopeful  

that this year we will reach more teens. The staff and volunteers will be continuing to teach teens that they  

are loved and that a relationship with Jesus should be a priority in their lives.   

 

In Christ, Dorothy Davidson 
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Praises– 

A healthy summer for teens and staff.  

Three successful Adventure Programs. 

Many YFC teens are attending the Community Gospel Youth Group. 

Prayer-  

For planning events for the school year.  

For the Walton and Unatego Campus Life Clubs.   

For more opportunities/ideas/events to utilize the Teen Center.  

 

 

 

 

                                

 

CNYYFC Staff: 
 

Dorothy Davidson- 

Executive Director 

 

  Mike Knowlton-Ministry Staff 

 

  Chris Knowlton-Ministry Staff 

 

   Jody Wisse-Office Manager 

Knowlton Yard Sale-Ongoing 
Still open depending on continuation of 

good weather. 
 

Teen Center 
Mondays-6-8 pm 

Thursdays-6-8 pm 
 

Show Team 
For members of the YFC Show Team- 

Horse Show-October 11th. 
 

New Office Space 
We are moving our office to the Don Marsh 
Agency Building, 75 Chestnut St., Second 

Floor, Suite A, Oneonta, N.Y. We hope to be 
in the new office by the end of September or 

the beginning of October. 
Our mailing address and phone number will 

remain the same-Youth for Christ,  
PO Box 362, Oneonta, NY.  

607-432-0594 


